
 

B. D. MEMORIAL 
 NOTICE    

                                                                                                                         05.12.2020 

Dear Parents, 

The Hon’ble High Court of Calcutta in its pronouncement dated October 13, 2020 had 

directed inter-alia that by November 30, 2020, the fees payable for the period up to 

November 30, 2020 (i.e. 80% of fees for the period April 1, 2020 to November 30, 2020) 

should be tendered on behalf of all students.  

In compliance with the order, the school had issued a detailed circular regarding the revised 

fee schedule after providing for the waivers as directed by the Hon’ble High Court along 

with the mode of payment.  

As per our school records, the school Fees up to November 2020 (in part / whole) in respect 

of your ward remains outstanding.  

The Hon’ble High Court of Calcutta in its order has stated that with effect from December 8, 

2020 the school will be entitled to disallow students whose fees have not been paid and 

the concerned student will not be entitled to attend school in any mode and will be 

denied all facilities being offered by the school. 

In case of any doubt, kindly contact the school office immediately to be advised about the 

amount that needs to be paid to the school so that the school is not constrained to take 

such a step with respect to your ward due to non-payment of fees. 

In case you have already made the payment, please send an email to info@bdmemorial.org 

so that we may update our records. Kindly mention the following details in your email: 

• Name of the Student 

• Admission No 

• Class and section 

• Transaction ID  

Please note the above information is subject to any further orders that may be passed by 

the Hon’ble High Court and/or the Hon’ble Supreme Court of India, as the case may be.  

Best wishes, 

MANAGEMENT OF B. D. MEMORIAL 
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